UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA

PHILADELPHIA 4

C. EVERETT KOOP, M.D.

Professor of Pediatric Surgery

December 8, 1971

Please reply to office of Surgeon-in-Chief Children's Hospital 18th & Bainbridge Sts. Philadelphia 46

Dr. Thomas McDaniels
Eastern Baptist Seminary
City Line Avenue & Lancaster Road
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

Dear Doctor McDaniels:

At the so-called dialogue between the Board of Trustees and faculty of Eastern Baptist Seminary on the evening of December 7th I had nothing to say for a number of reasons. The one thing I became certain of while I sat there was that I had to have a private talk with you. I am assuming that we are brothers in Christ with a dedication to the same educational goals and with a deep and abiding interest in Eastern Baptist Seminary. Therefore, I would hope that a brief chat might be mutually beneficial.

Unfortunately I'm working about 90 hours a week and it's very hard to make plans unless I make them so far in advance that they are unrealistic. However, I will make the effort in the course of the next few weeks to give you a call and hope that on the relative spur of the moment it might be possible for us to get together. I certainly hope so.

Very sincerely yours,

C. Everett Koop, M.D.

Munter